
The Newport Board of Selectmen would like to invite the citizens and business community to 
“Meet the Manager” on Monday, July 20, 2015 from 4-6:00pm.  Shane O’Keefe, Newport’s 
newly named Town Manager, and the Board of Selectmen will be under the tent adjacent to 
the Old Courthouse Restaurant to greet citizens on an informal basis prior to Mr. O’Keefe’s 
official start on July 27, 2015.

Please contact the Town Manager’s office, 863-1877, if you have any questions.


